
Theater Department Meeting Minutes 
12/8/14 

Present: Matthew Burgos, Ralph Eastman & Richard Strand   
 
Strand called the meeting to order at 12:32 p.m. 
 
REPORTS/DISCUSSION ITEMS 

 Strand discussed the consideration of Mt. SAC offering Bachelor’s 
degrees if they don’t replicate those of UC or Cal State.  

 Strand announced that Theater and Photography have been 
chosen as models for developing program level outcomes under 
the supervision of Don Sciore. 

 Strand announced that the Performing Arts Club will serve as the 
Department’s conduit for orienting new theatre students at the 
beginning of each Spring semester. 

 Strand said that we should continue to schedule classes in order 
to allow students the possibility of a two year completion  Strand 
announced that the Department needs a dedicated counselor to 
help facilitate this process. 

 Strand told the faculty that Rebecca Cabrara, the former 
assistant to the principal of Walnut High School, to assist in the 
Arts Division office. 

 Strand said that the Department still needs signage to direct 
students to the locations of faculty offices.  He suggested that 
we involve Amy Nakamura of Dance in this project. 

 Strand announced that the Department will have to build a 
bench to help with the proposed Theater Dept. Kiosk and 
outdoor lighting to help publicize the Department and its events. 

 Strand announced that The Student Shows sold out of all their 
tickets. 

 
 
Strand adjourned the meeting at 1:24 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ralph Eastman 
 


